
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

February 1, 2021 

 

 

 

Re:  DE 19-104, Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 

Petition for Clean Innovation Community Solar Pilot Proposal 

Closing Docket 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On January 16, 2021, Public Service of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy (Eversource) filed a 

request to withdraw its petition and close the above-captioned docket.  No objection to Eversource’s 

request was filed. 

 

Eversource stated in its letter that it is committed to establishing a meaningful low-moderate income 

community solar pilot project.  However, Eversource finds it necessary at this juncture to explore 

additional program options, including those which would reduce program costs.  Eversource 

determined that it would be more efficient to withdraw its petition while it evaluates potential changes 

to its pilot proposal, rather than update what it has already provided. 

 

Accordingly, the Commission has closed this docket. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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